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Memo 

 To: Buncombe County Board of Adjustment 

  Attn: Joshua Freeman  

 From: Crossroad at West Asheville Design Team 

 Date: November 19, 2019 

 Re: Program Clarification 
  

 
 
To clarify the program associated with the proposed Crossroads at West Asheville please accept this 
memorandum. 
 
Below is the list of program elements and quantities: 
 

• 802 Multi-Family Units 

• 14,400 square feet of Retail 

• 50,400 square feet of Office 

• 64,000 square feet of Self-Storage 

 
The traffic impact analysis has been updated to reflect the above program elements. 
 
 
 
 

 



MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:  Nathan Pennington, Director of Planning, Buncombe County                                                            
Brandon Freeman, Assistant County Attorney 

FROM:  Robert W. Oast, Jr., attorney for Applicant 

DATE: November 20, 2019 

     RE:  Crossroads at West Asheville Conditions 

This will clarify the purpose of the proposed conditions submitted by the Applicant, Catalyst Capital  
Partners, LLC, in support of its application for a Conditional Use Permit for the Crossroads at West 
Asheville Planned Unit Development on South Bear Creek Road.  A copy of those proposed conditions is 
attached. 

With regard to conditional use permits, NC law, NCGS 153A-340 (c1), provides that the board of 
adjustment may impose “reasonable and appropriate conditions” in connection with any conditional use 
permit.  As an extension of this, the Buncombe County zoning ordinance provides in Sec. 78-677 (b) that 
the applicant and the County zoning administrator must have a pre-application conference regarding 
the proposed plan.  Catalyst has attended several meetings with County Planning staff and has met and 
had discussions with community stakeholders about the project. 

The conditions that were submitted in support of the application are proposed conditions that were 
developed through multiple conversations with multiple community stakeholders, including the 
County Planning Staff, to address concerns that were identified in those conferences, meetings and 
discussions; they are in no way intended to foreclose further discussion or negotiation.  Catalyst 
recognizes that further meetings and discussions, and the public hearing itself, may bring other 
information to light, leading to the development of different or additional conditions, and that the 
Board of Adjustment has the final authority as to any conditions.  

Please let me know if there are any questions, or if further information is needed 
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